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SUBJECT:   Natick Days 2021 Video 
DATE:    September 30, 2021 
TO:  Karen Adelman-Foster, Select Board Chair 
FROM:  Karen Partanen, Director of Recreation & Parks 

 
 
  

On behalf of the 2021 Natick Days Event Committee, I would like to thank the 
Select Board for its support with this year’s wonderful event.  The weather was 
perfect, the crowds were smiling and the event brought great joy to those who 
attended. 
 
I am providing you with a promotional video that highlights a bit of the Natick Days 
history as well as the success of the 2021 event.  The committee respectfully asks 
if the Select Board would be able to premiere the video to our community at an 
upcoming meeting. 
 
We, the Natick Days Committee, are very gracious for the time that resident Don 
Porter took to create this wonderful 3:18 minute video and feel a Select Board 
meeting would be a great opportunity for its debut. 
 
Thank you for your time and please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions 
you may have for me. 
 
Video Link 
 

 
 
 

 
 

      Cc:    James Errickson, Town Administrator (via email) 
                2021 Natick Days Event Committee (via email) 
                Recreation & Parks Commission (via email) 
   
   
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=N3iHIt9PLi0

